
 

SEPTEMBER 20, 2017 MUNICIPALITY OF NORTH MIDDLESEX 6:50 P.M 
COURT OF REVISIONS 

MINUTES 

Court of Revision was held on Wednesday September 20, 2017 in the Council 
Chambers, Shared Services Centre, Parkhill following a deferral from September 6, 
2017.  The deferral was result of an ownership change during the appeal period. The 
new owners requested a deferral to allow then an opportunity to review the engineers 
report. The Court agreed to the deferral by motion. 

The following members were appointed with affirmation for the Lynn Drain (former 
McGillivray Township): 

Mayor Don Shipway, Deputy Mayor Brian Ropp and Councillor G. Moir 
Deputy CAO/Director of Operations, Jonathon Graham  
Jackie Tiedeman, Clerk 

Jonathon Graham presented an overview of the process taken to date for this drain.  
The new owners advised that they have no appeal.  

No other written appeals were received during the appeal period provision. 

MOIR/ROPP: That the Court of Revision adjourn with no appeals  CARRIED 

ROPP/MOIR: That Court of Revision close at 6:54 p.m.__ ______CARRIED 
 
 ___________________________ 

CHAIRMAN 
____________________________ 
SECRETARY  


